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The Bullship Log

Mar 14, 2022 — Meeting 7PM

Thunder Bay Grille
7652 Potawatomi Trail, Rockford, IL 61107
Remote participants — See Zoom Link in email

Our February meeting coincided with Valentine’s Day, and a few fortunate members were able to dine together
at our regular spot, Thunder Bay Grille. Hungry, jealous Signal Officer was informed that orders could not be
fulfilled via Zoom, but payment for everyone else’s meals would be accepted if | was so inclined.

| was not, so | just glared remotely to spoil their appetites, with minimal success.

| had already eaten supper, however, and enjoyed a few beers from my own fridge in the meantime.

Since our last Meeting:

Bill and Marty Siegworth had their boat chased by dolphins leaving Fort Meyers Beach.
Marty and Linda O’Connor have been blessed with their first grandchild, Fiona.

Allen Penticoff has renewed RYC’s Adopt-A-Road commitment with Winnebago County.



